[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer,
 
We are writing to inform you of a non-uniform day which will take place this Friday 26th May.  We are calling it ‘Wear Red for Riley’ day. This is being organised in response to a request made by students and staff at Lincoln Academy to show the care and support for one of our amazing students; Riley Clifton. 
 
The money raised will be donated to Rainforest Ward which is a Children’s ward at Lincoln County Hospital where Riley has spent intermittent periods of time being treated for cancer over the last thirteen years.
 
We ask for a donation of 50p or more to support this worthwhile cause. If your child chooses to wear non-uniform they must wear an item of red clothing. If students/ staff do not wish to wear red, they must come in usual school uniform. Please note the donations will be cash only. It will be amazing to see a sea of red at Lincoln Academy showing visible support for the most resilient student that we know; Riley Clifton.
 
We do hope that all students will support this very worthwhile cause.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
 
Mr R Trow

